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05 October 2018 
 
 
Dr Timothy Short  
Adult Anaesthesia 
Auckland City Hospital 
Private Bag 9204 
Victoria St 
Auckland 1142 
 
 
Dear Dr Short, 
 

Re: Ethics ref: 12/NTA/16/AM08 

 Study title: The Influence of Anaesthetic Depth on Patient Outcome after Major Surgery 

 
I am pleased to advise that this annual progress report has been approved, following 
review by the Chairperson of the Northern A Health and Disability Ethics Committee on 
03 October 2018.  Existing approval remains valid. 
 
Your next progress report is due by 02 September 2019. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the HDEC secretariat for further information.  We wish 
you all the best for your study. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Brian Fergus 
Chairperson 
Northern A Health and Disability Ethics Committee 
 
 
Encl: appendix A: documents submitted 
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Appendix A 
Documents submitted and approved 
 

 Document  Version  Date  

Post Approval Form  AM08  18 September 2018 

  
 
 
 


